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Dear colleague, 

 

On behalf of the Administrative Council of the EUCEET Association, I am pleased to invite all members of the 

EUCEET Association at the 8
th
 General Assembly of the Association which will take place on Wednesday, 23

rd
 

September, 2015 in Florence, Italy, from 17.00-19.00,  in the “Sala Verde” of the Congress and Exhibition Center 

of Florence, Italy.  

 

The General Assembly is called according to the Article 10 of the Statute which stipulates: “The General Assembly 

shall meet once annually at a location in Europe which shall be specified in the notice duly signed by the President of 

the Administrative Council or in his name and posted at least six weeks before the date set for the meeting.” 

 

The preliminary agenda for this one half-day General Assembly is: 

 to report on the activity since the previous GA in Vilnius on 24
th
 October 2014  

 to approve the workplan for 2016 

 to report on the financial situation 

 to adopt measures for attracting new members. 

 

In order to comply with the provisions of the Article 5 of the Statutes, I am kindly inviting members to propose 

additional items for the General Assembly and to submit them to the President (diego.lopresti@dic.unipi.it) and in 

copy to the Secretary General (manoliu@utcb.ro) not later than 2
nd

 September 2015, i.e. three weeks before the 

General Assembly.  
 

According to the Article 10 of the Statutes, the agenda of the GA will be posted on 9
th
 September 2015, two weeks 

before the meeting.  

 

The final agenda/programme, will be sent you in due time. 

 
I am sending you attached a Registration Form.  

Please, complete the Form by 1
st
 September 2015 at latest, enabling us to know who will attend the General Assembly. 

 

I take also this opportunity to kindly asking you to register for the 3
rd

 EUCEET Association Conference to take place 

on the same venue on Tuesday, September 22, 2015 and on Wednesday, September 23, 2015. 
http://www.weef2015.eu/registration/registration-information/  

 

I thank you in advance for the support to the EUCEET Association. 

 

 

With best regards, 

 

Prof. Diego Lo Presti 

President  
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